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Dear Parents and Carers,

| have enjoyed visiting our Partner Primary Schools over the last two weeks. With further visits to come
| wanted to share some information around mobile phones as there have been a few questions around
the approach at secondary school.

In short, students in Years 7, 8 and 9 should not bring a phone to school. Phones are not required in
any lessons for these year groups and phones are not used on site by students in Years 7, 8 and 9.

Please visit our Rising Year 7 page on our website should you require any further information.

Best wishes, Mrs Lewis.

Sending every young person into the world able and qualified
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